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April 29, 2022

Dear Green Hills Parents/Guardians,

| want to first congratulate the cast and crew of Aladdin on a wonderful opening
performance last night! Tonight, Friday April 29th, is the final performance. Please
come support the incredible efforts and talents of our students. Also, special thanks to
Ms. Minervini and Mrs. McKeown as directors and Mr. Wynne for sharing his talents
with the set design. There are so many other volunteers to thank that contributed to the
success of the theater program at Green Hills. It truly is a community effort that directly
impacts our students in a positive way!

Next week is the start of the New Jersey Student Learning Assessments
(NJSLA). Students in 5th and 8th grade will take the science assessments on
Wednesday May 4th and Thursday May 5th. Parents, please remind students to have
fully charged chromebooks and a good night’s rest before coming in each day. As a
reminder the NJSLA Mathematics testing will take place May 11-13 and the Language
Arts testing will be administered May 16-18. The mathematics and language arts tests
will be completed by all students in grades 3-8.

Monday marks the first school day in May and the schedule is jam packed with
exciting activities throughout the month. There are class trips and assemblies, Student
Marketplace, the Art Show, and Spring Concert! It is going to be a fantastic month
leading up to Memorial Day and the home stretch of the 2021-2022 school year!

| hope you all have a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing many of you
at tonight’s performance of Aladdin.

Sincerely,
Jon Paul Bollette

Principal/Coordinator of Instruction
Green Hills School



